
 

 

 

Hello Greg,                                                                                           8th May, 2017 

  

I trust that you are well.  

 

As you probably know our judging panel began the selection process last Friday. This is an 

ongoing process and for your region, we have a come to a decision.  

 

I am pleased to say that Garsons Expeditions Day Trips has been selected as our winner 

for: 

 

Cultural Tour Company of the Year 2017 

  

Congratulations, you were competing with many other companies and our judges recognise 

you as the most deserving of the award. 

 
I’ve include a link below to our media pack which outlines our readership information, the 

whole nomination progression, judging and selection process as well as our ethics policy. 

 

There is the simple matter of accepting the award. As mentioned in my earlier emails, it’s 

free to be nominated and indeed accept the award.  

Upon confirmation, I will send you the official winners badge for you to promote and explain 

the process moving forward. 

 

Here is a link to last year’s Africa publications to give you an idea of the different 

guide - http://thawards.com/magazine/ 

            

Kind Regards, 

  
Stanley Lucas 

Awards Manager 

stanley@thawards.com 

www.thawards.com 
 

 
This e-mail and any attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error 

you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to the e-mail and highlight the 

error. Please note that this e-mail has been created in the knowledge that Internet e-mail is not a 100% secure communications 

medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when e-mailing us. The Luxury Travel Guide may monitor 

outgoing and incoming e-mails. By replying to this e-mail you give your consent to such monitoring.  
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